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March 2025 
 

 
Y6 DT Voluntary Contribution 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At Rivelin, we want to inspire our children with a broad knowledge of design 
and equip them with the skills to use and apply technology in the real-world. 
To enable us to do this, we are looking to work with a local provider, HEPP DT, 
to develop the Y6 children’s understanding of electronics.  
 
Although this will increase our expenditure on Design and Technology, it will 
see our children producing high-quality products, develop their problem-solving 
skills and expand their practical knowledge. I am writing to kindly request a 
voluntary contribution of £4.50 that will enable us to move forward with this 
project.  
 
The voluntary contribution can be made through School Comms.  
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support,  
 
Mrs Misiukanis  
Design Technology Lead 
 
 
 
 
 
 


